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Target Audience

Scope

2nd Euro Depression and Psychiatry
Conference pertains to Psychiatry
and Depressive Disorders such as

anxiety, depression, bipolar,
behavioral disorders, post-

traumatic, seasonal depression,
persistent depressive disorder,
stress and understanding the

effective diagnosis & treatment to
identify and help to facilitate the

recovery of someone suffering from
psychiatric disorders.

2nd EuroDep 2024 will bring
together an interdisciplinary and

international team of psychiatrists
& researchers from the areas of

psychology, environmental,
genetics, and chemistry.

Psychiatrists
Clinical Psychologists

Psychopharmacologists
Mental Health Professionals

Neuropsychiatrists
Neurophysiologists

Counselors and Social Workers
Healthcare Professionals in the

Behavioral Sciences

TRANSFORMING IDEAS INTO VISION



Clinical Depression
Depression, Anxiety and Stress
Depression, Anger and Addiction
Recovery
Depression in Childhood and
Adolescence
Depression and Alcohol
Chronic Illness and Mental Health
Depression and Public Health
Epidemiology of Mood Disorders
Counseling and Antidepressant
Medication
Mental Illness and Rehabilitation
Fight against Depression

Best Presenter

Sessions

Awards

Best Poster





OUR WORLD-CLASS SPEAKERS 2023



JOIN US AT DEPRESSION CONFERENCE

CONTACT US

US REGION: 1201 N. ORANGE STREET SUITE 7160, 19801 WILMINGTON, DELAWARE, USA

ASIA REGION: 12-10-394/2, NOMULA CHAMBERS, HYDERABAD, INDIA

W e b s i t e :  d e p r e s s i o n . p l e n a r e n o . c o m

E m a i l :  i n f o @ p l e n a r e n o . n e t


